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We are excited that the 2019 season for the Mackinac State Historic Parks’ sites is finally 

here!  This means it is also time for our spring appeal.  There are a variety of new things 

to see and experience this season at park sites. The many projects that have been 

completed are made possible by support from you as a loyal member of Mackinac 

Associates. 

 

Your thoughtful unrestricted donations are critical for Mackinac Associates to continue 

supporting a variety of projects, exhibits and park improvements throughout Mackinac 

State Historic Parks.  

 

Mackinac State Historic Parks is just finishing up the 2020-2022 strategic plan that will 

outline a new and exciting set of projects for the coming years. We hope you will help us 

to continue to fund upgrades and programs through this 2019 spring appeal. We 

appreciate all you have done over the years in supporting Mackinac Associates and 

Mackinac State Historic Parks. 

 

We hope you will visit Mackinac State Historic Parks often this season, enjoy our 

programs and see for yourself how your contributions have helped.  Thank you for your 

support because your efforts make history come alive for all of us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

      
 

Peter Pellerito, President    Phil Porter, Director 

Mackinac Associates    Mackinac State Historic Parks 
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